Dear Kathryn or to Whom it May Concern:

My sister, Joyce Ferrari, has been at Southbury Training School since she was about six years old. It has been her home. It is an environment that has supported her security and happiness, with good care, all her life. If she had a say, I am positive Joyce would want to remain there.

Southbury Training School is much more than a school. It is her safety, joy and comfort zone. Not only is Joyce special but the people, who are there for her, are most special. I am readily assured, as I write you, there would be no choice if Joyce had a choice to make but to remain at Southbury Training School for life.

Southbury Training School made a commitment many years ago, when my parents first let her go, to care for her. Joyce has fell in love with her home. There is at a comfort level that should not be denied her by living there. The people that work for these special occupants are remarkable. It would be a moral victory and the American way of continuing to reach out to help those who can't help themselves.

Respectfully,

Beverly Hipkins 1320 Ivy Court #211 Vero Beach, Florida 32963